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GLS / C / 426-21   CIRCULAR    30 August 2021 

After School Activities- AAA Club 

 

Dear Parents, 

As we welcome all students to on site school, as per the directives of KHDA, we are pleased to 

announce the resuming of After School Activities-the AAA Club. 

The AAA Club is a program available for all those who would like to benefit from the advantages of 

the teacher-guided activities on school campus. This Club is specially designed to facilitate overall 

personality development of our students. 

We are resuming the AAA Club on Wednesday, 8th September 2021, from 1.50 p.m. to 3.20 p.m. The 

details are enclosed in the form attached.  

For those who are interested, please enroll your child by filling in the details and signing the consent 

in the attached form. The form can be emailed to geoffrey.b_gls@gemsedu.com or can be submitted 

in the accounts department in person. The child’s name will be enrolled once the payment is done. 

We look forward to a safe return of our children.  

Warm regards,                                       

 

Asha Alexander  

Principal                                                  
Executive Leader - Climate Change    
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